

International Office: 2850 Kalamazoo Avenue SE, Grand Rapids, Michigan 49560, Phone (616) 246-0700 Canada Office: 3475 Mainway, P.O. Box 5070, Burlington, Ontario L7R 3Y8, Phone (416) 336-2920

December 20, 1988

Mrs. Fran Boer SUM/CRC PO Box 261 Jos, Plateau State, Nigeria, West Africa

Dear Fran,

Season's greetings! At a time of year when Christians pay special attention to the gift of God's Son, we at Christian Reformed World Missions want to recognize you for your contribution to the book "Hands Across Africa."

We hope you'll forgive our belated response; at least we are able to express our thanks before World Missions' centennial year draws to a close. Since the book was released in September, the responses we have heard have been positive and enthusiastic.

Thanks in particular, Fran, for your contribution of the story "Lydia" found in chapter 10. The book simply would not have been possible without the individual efforts of people like yourself.

So a hearty thanks once again. We wish God's richest blessings for you and yours in 1989.

Sincerely,

Edwin de Jong Media Director

Edwin de Jose